
From: sivaramakrishna neti <nsrk17@gmail.com> 

Date: Mon, Apr 8, 2013 at 6:52 PM 

Subject: Re: An invitation to "Celebration of Life" 

To: lalitha Raghuram <lalitha@mohanfoundation.org> 

 

Dear Madam, 

 

Namaste. Upon invitation as a Life Member, I was privileged to witness 10th anniversary 

celebrations on 7th instant. It was touching and was a grand success. It was insightful, educative 

and inspirational. I was particularly moved by your sad story of losing grown up son. Hats off to 

you and your hubby for turning crisis into opportunity leading to giving life to so many. May 

God bless you both and may Swamy Narayan rest in peace. During my presence in the hall for 

about three hours, a few times I had to fight tears as the whole show/programme was emotionally 

charged up. May your tribe grow by leaps and bounds.Given the record of your selfless service 

to the society, you both must be HIS blued-eyed beings! 

 

I look forward to visiting your office and try exploring the possibilities of doing some voluntary 

jobs every now and then, howsoever small they may be. I am ending this address with a 

visualisation of 'padanamaskarams' to you and Dr.Raghuram garu.  

Yesterday's programme triggered me to think of giving back to society a little bit more. 

 

With regards and respects 

Sivaramakrishna 

Life Memb.No.66 
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